
 

Announcement, 09.12.2022 

Update on the Share Capital Increase by the Board of Directors 

Attica Bank Societe Anonyme (hereinafter the "Bank") announces that on December 9, 

2022, its Board of Directors decided on a capital increase of €490 million in order to 

proceed immediately with the actions of its operational and business transformation.  

The purpose of the Bank's capital reinforcement is a) to meet the requirements of the 

regulatory capital in order to restore the required regulatory ratios that will allow the further 

development of the Bank's operations based on its Business Plan, b) the effective 

management of NPEs, and c) the restructuring and development of the Bank through the 

implementation of the approved Business Plan 2022 - 2025. 

More specifically, the Board of Directors, during today's meeting, decided to convene an 

Extraordinary General Meeting in order to approve the increase of the Bank's share capital 

for an amount of up to €473.3 million through a public offering with preemptive rights in 

favor of the Bank's existing shareholders.  

Furthermore, the Board of Directors decided to request from the General Meeting to grant 

it the authorization to issue warrants of the Bank and to allocate them by the Board of 

Directors, with or without preemptive rights of the existing shareholders of the Bank, a 

procedure that will allow the coverage of the total amount of the capital increase of € 490 

million in alignment with the share structure that has already been announced. 

The Bank will promptly inform investors with a new announcement about the progress of 

the said procedure. 

 

ATTICA BANK S.A. 


